
As part of the Future Interstate 57 (I-57) 
corridor, the Arkansas Department 
of Transportation will construct an 
approximately 42-mile, four-lane Interstate 
Highway between Walnut Ridge and the 
Missouri State line.

The Future I-57 project addresses a gap 
in the system linkage that diminishes 
connectivity and mobility of the National 
Highway System. South of Walnut Ridge, 
Highway 67 is a fully-controlled access 
facility connecting to I-40 in North Little 
Rock. 

North of the Missouri border, Highways 
67 and 60 are either built or planned to be 
built to a four-lane interstate-type facility to 
Sikeston, Missouri. From Sikeston, existing 
I-57 heads north through Missouri and 
Illinois until it ends in Chicago, Illinois.

The segment of Future I-57 between Walnut 
Ridge and the Missouri State line was 
selected due to the alignment minimizing 
the environmental and social impacts to the 
greatest extent possible while satisfying the 
purpose and need of the project. 
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